Llopd's Register of Bhipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

Eneclosures.

8th April, 1938.

Dear Sir,

With reference to my letter of the 30th
ultimo respecting the loose ecouplings for the shafting of
Messrs. Philip & Son's Yard No.847, I now send herewith,
for your information, & eopy of a commnication which
has to-day been addressed to
and shall be glad if you will be guided accordinglye

The sketches referred to therelin are
also enclosed for your guidance.
I am, Dear Slr,

Yours faithfully,

Secretary.

Ire Te Miller,

PLYMOUTH.




